
 
 

PUBLIC QUESTION NO.1 –  THAMES TIDEWAY TUNNEL 
 

 
From:  Matthew Uberoi (Resident) 
 
To: The Cabinet Member for Environment, Transport & Residents Services 
 

 
 
What was the situation that the administration inherited on 22 May 2014 regarding 

The Thames Tideway Tunnel; and what measures has it taken to mitigate the impact 

on residents in Sands End? 


